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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Mr. & Mrs. Ron Loewen <bestheat@smt-net.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 5:30 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
This will waste money. The state is terrible with waste stop all new rules. Repeal the energy trust which is wasting our 
money now in large quantities . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron Loewen 
38727 Garden Dr 
Scio, OR 97374 
bestheat@smt-net.com 
 


